Debra Thomeson

From: akhunters@ak.net

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 10:58 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: thank you

Dear Assembly Members,
Thank you for all the time and effort you put into the service of our community, allowing the meetings to take however

long is needed for people to share their thoughts and opinions. It is obviously a grueling process dealing with
contentious issues and making the best choices possible on the information you have available knowing that whatever
vote you take someone will be unhappy.

You are all very much appreciated,

Sharon Hunter



